
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellrcparish@unicombox.co.uk 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 17th Mar. 6.00 p.m. (Patrick Vaughan RIP) 

Sunday 18th Mar. 8.30 a.m. Mothering Sunday 

  10.30 a.m. Young People’s Mass 
(William & Margaret Slade-Hurn RIP) 

Tuesday 20th Mar.  No Mass 

Wednesday 21th Mar. 10.30 a.m. (Pearl  Kelly RIP) 

Thursday 22th Mar. 12.05pm 
7.00pm 

(Katie Kelly RIP) 
Penitential Service 

Friday 23th Mar. 10.30 a.m. Requiem Mass 

Saturday 24th Mar. 6.00 p.m. (Bill Powell RIP) 

Sunday 25th Mar. 8.30 a.m. (Lee Bulford RIP) 

  10.30 a.m.  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. – 5.45 p.m. 

EXPOSITION 
Wednesday after Mass until Noon. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Wednesday 7.15 p.m. & Friday 10.00 a.m. 

ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 6.30 p.m.  

FOURTH WEEK OF LENT (Year B) 
Sunday 18th March 2012 

BIDDING PRAYERS  
Compiled this Sunday, 4th Sunday in Lent,  Mothering Sunday, by the 
Children’s Liturgy Group. 

MASS INTENTIONS  
Sat 17th Mar– Patrick Vaughan RIP (Mary Coupe’s intention). Sun 18th 
Mar, 10.30am-William & Margaret Slade-Hurn RIP (Maureen Coles’ 
intention). Wed 21st Mar-Pearl Kelly RIP (Amy Kelly’s intention). Thurs 
22nd Mar-Katie Kelly (Amy Kelly’s intention). Sat 24th Mar-Bill Powell 
RIP (Veronica Powell’s intention). Sun 25th Mar, 10.30am-Lee Bulford 
RIP (Anne Bulford’s intention). 

REQUISCAT IN PACE  
Please pray for the soul of Margaret Knight who died on Tuesday. Her 
Requiem Mass is on Friday 23rd March at 10.30am. 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
Cake Stall:  

After 6pm and 10.30am Masses this weekend, 17th/18th March 
Good Clothes Sale: Saturday 24th March. 
We would be grateful for  donations of items of clothing, shoes, handbags 
etc for our forthcoming sale. Please place any donations behind the screen 
in St. Monica’s Room. Thank you. 
Lenten Lunch: Sunday 25th March. 
Tickets will be available from members of the CWL after all Masses this 
weekend, 17th/18th March. Donations please (not less than £3 adult or 
£1.50 for children) Please give us your support. Thank you. 
CWL Annual General Meeting: Tuesday 27th March, 7pm. 
This important meeting for members of the CWL will be held in St. 
Monica’s room. Please collect your minutes and agendas for the AGM 
from the letter rack in the porch. Thank you. 

BANNER SEWING GROUP 
Meeting this coming Tuesday 20th March, 2pm to 3.30pm in St. 
Monica’s Room. Includes craftwork for our Autumn Fayre later in the 
year. Details from Ann Bassett: 01726 61211. 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Christians from the Par area have been invited to join us for Stations of 
the Cross this Wednesday 21st March at 7.15pm. Please come along and 
give them a warm welcome to our church. 

 



CATECHISM  
This Wednesday 21st March is the last session of Children’s Catechism 
before Easter. Catechism recommences on Wednesday 25th April at 
4.30pm. 

PENITENTIAL SERVICE  
Our Penitential Service takes place this Thursday 22nd March at 
7.00pm. It is an opportunity for everyone to receive a blessing and to seek 
the healing of God’s mercy and love as we prepare to receive our 
crucified and risen Lord in the Church’s celebration of the mysteries of 
Holy Week and Easter. A number of priests will be present and will be 
available to hear individual confessions.  

LENTEN REFLECTION - The Time in the Wilderness 
Robbie Low will lead his second reflection on ‘The Time in the 
Wilderness’ on  Tuesday 27th March  after the 7pm Mass. The last in the 
series will be the following week on 3rd April. 

SPECIAL MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION AND 
MINISTERS OF THE WORD  
Your new rotas for April to June are now available for collection from the 
letter rack in the porch. 

THE ORDINARIATE  
Thank you to Fr. Peter and the parishioners of St. Augustine’s for making 
Monsignor Keith Newton so welcome on Sunday and a special thank you 
to the ladies who cleared up afterwards and restored the church to it’s 
usual order and beauty! 

MARATHON OF PRAYER   
At 9am on Sunday eight runners from the Diocese will begin pounding 
the streets of Rome Marathon in aid of the Catholic Children's Society
(Plymouth). Please keep them and the children they are raising money for 
in your prayers. To sponsor the runners please text CCSP12 £2/£5/£10 
TO 70070 EG CCSP12£5 or visit our charity page at 
www.virginmoneygiving.com Thank you for your support Claire Warren 
(fundraising Officer) 
ODD JOBS 
Do you have jobs that need to be done but do not know who to ask? 
Contact Rosemary Jeffery on 01726 65057 who will put you in contact 
with Paul who is already used by a number of parishioners. He is 
trustworthy, a good worker, reliable and he charges a reasonable hourly 
rate. 

Parish Safe-guarding Representative: Karen Waters, Tel: 01726 842372 
Diocesan Safeguarding Office, Tel: 01752 560792 

“You have made us for yourself Lord and our hearts 
are restless until they rest in you.” (St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 

COLLECTIONS  
The parish collection total does not include Standing Orders.  
All cheques should be made payable to PRCDTR St. Austell Parish. 
Parish Collection: £517.00; Parish Maintenance Fund: £22.63;  
Coffee: £13.17; CAFOD Ethiopia Jar: £3.28; Donation for Easter 
Flowers: £150.00; Flowers £11.61; Family Fast Day £722.39. 

CLEAR VOICES: A Summer Festival of Theology at Buckfast, July 
14th-17th 
Join Fr. Ronald Rolheiser OMI, Fr. Christopher Jameson OSB, Fr. Nick 
King SJ, Baroness Sheila Hollins, Fr. Denis McBride CSsR, Rt Hon.Lord 
Alton and 45 other national and local authors, preachers and teachers. 
Stretch your mind, open your heart and get started on your “Year of 
Faith”. 50yrs after the inauguration of the Second Vatican Council, it 
might help to remind us why being a Catholic is a privilege and a 
challenge. For details visit www.clearvoices.co.uk or for a booking form 
ring Debbie on 01364 645390. You may also  pick up one of the fliers 
available in the Narthex. 
CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY COLLECTION  
Thanks to the great generosity of our parishioners, the sum of £722.39 has 
been raised to support the work of CAFOD amongst the world’s most 
deprived communities. With the Government’s commitment to doubling 
all donations made to CAFOD during Lent, this effectively becomes a gift 
of £1444.78. Thank you all so much. 
SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick and 
housebound, especially the following: Joy Abraham, Sylvia Austin, 
Marcella Beer, Mary Coupe, Trevor Crump, Milena Danielli, Mary 
Dineen, Eileen Drury, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Eileen Fuller, Helen 
Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley,  Rachel John, Valerie Lyons, Audrey 
Lunn, Mary Maguire, Carmen Matthews, Valerie Parkinson, Pamela 
Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Pauline Reed, George Snooks, Amanda 
Stickney, and Sally Wilson  


